
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Potomac Valley Swimming 

Board of Directors Meeting 

June 9, 2014 
                                          Diversity and Inclusion Chair’s Report 

 
 
• Supported the PVS Athletes and Coaches attending the National Black Heritage 

Swim Meet in Cary, NC by providing sports drinks, water and snacks for them at 
their combined practice in May.  

   ***This combined team of PVS athletes came in 2nd place at the meet*** 
 
• Will begin working with UMD staff to start finalizing plans for the June 2015 EZ 

Diversity Camp.  
 
• Working on exploring ideas for an incentive program for clubs to do more 

outreach or if they think they are already doing great outreach.....report on their 
accomplishments. 

 
• Next Diversity meeting , TBD 

 
• I'll be attending the 2nd Annual Diversity in Aquatics Convention in August 2014 

 
 
Merari 
PVS Diversity Chair 
301.938.0250 
meraripvs@gmail.com 
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